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College Degree Title Level Degree Public Disclosure URL 

1.  

 
Abraham S. Fischler 

College of Education and 
School of Criminal Justice 

Developmental 
Disabilities 

(Concentration in Applied 
Behavioral Analysis) 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/develop 

mental-disabilities/index.html 

2.  

 
Abraham S. Fischler 

College of Education and 
School of Criminal Justice 

 
Educational Leadership- 
state-approved program 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/leaders 

hip/educational-leadership.html 

3.  

 
Abraham S. Fischler 

College of Education and 
School of Criminal Justice 

Education (Concentration 
in Special 

Education/Applied 
Behavioral Analysis) 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Ed.D. 

 
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/doctoral/educati 

on/special-education.html 

4.  

 
Abraham S. Fischler 

College of Education and 
School of Criminal Justice 

 
(Educational Leadership)- 
state-approved program 

 
 

Specialist 

 
 

Ed.S. 

 
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/educational- 

specialist/educational-leadership.html 

5.  
Abraham S. Fischler College 
of Education and School of 

Criminal Justice 

Elementary 
Education/ESOL/Reading- 
state-approved program 

Bachelor B.S. https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/eleme 
ntary-education/index.html 

https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/developmental-disabilities/index.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/developmental-disabilities/index.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/leadership/educational-leadership.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/masters/leadership/educational-leadership.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/doctoral/education/special-education.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/doctoral/education/special-education.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/educational-specialist/educational-leadership.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/educational-specialist/educational-leadership.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/elementary-education/index.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/elementary-education/index.html
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6.  

 
Abraham S. Fischler 

College of Education and 
School of Criminal Justice 

 
Exceptional Student 

Education/ESOL- state- 
approved program 

 
 

Bachelor 

 
 

B.S. 

 
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/excep 

tional-student-education/index.html 

7.  

 
College of Dental 

Medicine 

 
 

Dental Medicine 

 
 

Professional 

 
 

D.M.D. 

 
 

https://dental.nova.edu/aboutus/accreditation.html 

8.  

 
 

College of Optometry 

 
 

Optometry 

 
 

Professional 

 
 

O.D. 

 
https://optometry.nova.edu/od/professional- 

licensure-disclosure-statement.html 

9.  

 
 

College of Pharmacy 

 
 

Pharmacy 

 
 

Professional 

 
Pharm. 

D. 

 
 

https://pharmacy.nova.edu/degrees/index.html 

10.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
 

Clinical Psychology 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Ph.D. 

 
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/clinical- 

psychology/phd/index.html 

https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/exceptional-student-education/index.html
https://education.nova.edu/degrees/bachelors/exceptional-student-education/index.html
https://dental.nova.edu/aboutus/accreditation.html
https://optometry.nova.edu/od/professional-licensure-disclosure-statement.html
https://optometry.nova.edu/od/professional-licensure-disclosure-statement.html
https://pharmacy.nova.edu/degrees/index.html
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/clinical-psychology/phd/index.html
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/clinical-psychology/phd/index.html
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11.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
 

Clinical Psychology 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Psy.D. 

 
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/clinical- 

psychology/psyd/index.html 

12.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
Counseling - 

Concentration in School 
Counseling 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
 

https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html 

13.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
Counseling - 

Concentration in Clinical 
Mental Health Counseling 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
 

https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html 

14.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
Counseling - 

Concentration in Applied 
Behavioral Analysis 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
 

https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html 

15.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
 

School Psychology 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Psy.D. 

 
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/school- 

psychology/psyd/index.html 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fclinical-psychology%2Fpsyd%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191372411&sdata=v3C8dBLFlTWuIebFD2AQFRpFY89hlPdMXaHEWJTJQA4%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fclinical-psychology%2Fpsyd%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191372411&sdata=v3C8dBLFlTWuIebFD2AQFRpFY89hlPdMXaHEWJTJQA4%3D&reserved=0
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/csi/index.html
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fschool-psychology%2Fpsyd%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191372411&sdata=AR29p%2BxI7zzsru4N7xM06oJ1R5jX9FL9%2FLr4VOB7R%2Bk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fschool-psychology%2Fpsyd%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191372411&sdata=AR29p%2BxI7zzsru4N7xM06oJ1R5jX9FL9%2FLr4VOB7R%2Bk%3D&reserved=0
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16.  

 
 

College of Psychology 

 
 

School Psychology 

 
 

Specialist 

 
 

Psy.S. 

 
https://psychology.nova.edu/graduate/school- 

psychology/psys/index.html 

17.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 

of Allopathic Medicine 

 
 

Medicine 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

M.D. 

 
 

https://md.nova.edu/academics/accreditation.html 

18.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 
of Osteopathic Medicine 

 
 

Nutrition 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 

 
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/degrees/masters/nutrition/ 

19.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 
of Osteopathic Medicine 

 
Couple and Family 

Therapy 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Ph.D. 

 
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/ft/graduate/ft- 

phd/index.html 

20.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 
of Osteopathic Medicine 

 
Couple and Family 

Therapy 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/degrees/masters/coupl 

e-family-therapy/index.html 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fschool-psychology%2Fpsys%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191382407&sdata=N1MQ0I%2BjyO9%2Bg14eLNi8kVD8R7CVz37weVNcraEPUZM%3D&reserved=0
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpsychology.nova.edu%2Fgraduate%2Fschool-psychology%2Fpsys%2Findex.html&data=02%7C01%7Crosajb%40nova.edu%7C21ca3efbf01e408059b008d81de64942%7C2c2b2d312e3e4df1b571fb37c042ff1b%7C1%7C0%7C637292222191382407&sdata=N1MQ0I%2BjyO9%2Bg14eLNi8kVD8R7CVz37weVNcraEPUZM%3D&reserved=0
https://md.nova.edu/academics/accreditation.html
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/degrees/masters/nutrition/
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/ft/graduate/ft-phd/index.html
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/ft/graduate/ft-phd/index.html
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/degrees/masters/couple-family-therapy/index.html
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/degrees/masters/couple-family-therapy/index.html
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21.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 
of Osteopathic Medicine 

 
Couple and Family 

Therapy 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 
D.M.F.T. 

 

 
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/ft/graduate/dmft/index.html 

22.  

 
Dr. Kiran C. Patel College 
of Osteopathic Medicine 

 
 

Osteopathic Medicine 

 
 

Professional 

 
 

D.O. 

 
 

https://osteopathic.nova.edu/do/index.html 

23.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
 

Anesthesia 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/ane 

sthesia/tampa/index.html 

24.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
 

Audiology 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

Au.D. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/audiology/fort_laud 

erdale/index.html 

25.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
Cardiovascular 

Sonography 

 
 

Bachelor 

 
 

B.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/car 

diovascular/index.html 

https://osteopathic.nova.edu/ft/graduate/dmft/index.html
https://osteopathic.nova.edu/do/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/anesthesia/tampa/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/anesthesia/tampa/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/audiology/fort_lauderdale/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/audiology/fort_lauderdale/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/cardiovascular/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/cardiovascular/index.html


6  

 

 
NSU Programs Leading to Professional Licensure or Certification (6/26/2025) 

 
College Degree Title Level Degree Public Disclosure URL 

26.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
 

Medical Sonography 

 
 

Bachelor 

 
 

B.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/son 

ography/index.html 

27.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
Occupational Therapy 

(entry level tampa) 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

OTD 

https://healthsciences.nova.edu/academics/professi  
onal/occupational-therapy/tampa- 

bay.html#collapse-a07-accordions-occupational- 
therapy-tpa-a7 

28.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
Physical Therapy ( entry 

level) 

 
 

Doctorate 

 
 

D.P.T 

 
 

https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pt/dpt/index.html 

29.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
 

Physician Assistant 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.M.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fort-myers/index.html 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/jacksonville/index.html 

https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/orlando/index.html 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fortlauderdale/index.html 

30.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
 

Respiratory Therapy 

 
 

Bachelor 

 
 

B.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/rrt/first- 

professional-respiratory-therapy/index.html 

https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/sonography/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/healthsciences/sonography/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/academics/professional/occupational-therapy/tampa-bay.html#collapse-a07-accordions-occupational-therapy-tpa-a7
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/academics/professional/occupational-therapy/tampa-bay.html#collapse-a07-accordions-occupational-therapy-tpa-a7
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/academics/professional/occupational-therapy/tampa-bay.html#collapse-a07-accordions-occupational-therapy-tpa-a7
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/academics/professional/occupational-therapy/tampa-bay.html#collapse-a07-accordions-occupational-therapy-tpa-a7
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pt/dpt/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fort-myers/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fort-myers/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fort-myers/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/pa/fort-myers/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/rrt/first-professional-respiratory-therapy/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/rrt/first-professional-respiratory-therapy/index.html
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31.  

 
Dr. Pallavi Patel College of 

Health Care Sciences 

 
Speech-Language 

Pathology 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S. 

 
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/slp/masters/index.h 

tml 

32.  

 
H. Wayne Huizenga 

College of Business and 
Entrepreneurship 

 
 

Accounting 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.Acc. 

 
Master of Accounting in Public Accounting | NSU H. 

Wayne Huizenga College of Business and 
Entrepreneurship (nova.edu) 

33.  

 
Ron and Kathy Assaf 
College of Nursing 

 
 

Nursing (A.P.R.N.) 

 
 

Master 

 
 

M.S.N. 

 
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/ 

certificates.html 

34.  

 
Ron and Kathy Assaf 
College of Nursing 

 
 

Nursing 

 
 

Bachelor 

 
 

B.S.N. 

 
https://nursing.nova.edu/entry-bs-in-nursing- 

program/index.html 

35.  

 
Ron and Kathy Assaf 
College of Nursing 

 
Post-Graduate Certificate 

(A.P.R.N.) 

 
 

Graduate 

 
Certific 

ate 

 
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/ 

certificates.html 

https://healthsciences.nova.edu/slp/masters/index.html
https://healthsciences.nova.edu/slp/masters/index.html
https://business.nova.edu/degrees/masters/accounting/public-accounting.html
https://business.nova.edu/degrees/masters/accounting/public-accounting.html
https://business.nova.edu/degrees/masters/accounting/public-accounting.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/certificates.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/certificates.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/entry-bs-in-nursing-program/index.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/entry-bs-in-nursing-program/index.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/certificates.html
https://nursing.nova.edu/degrees/masters/msn/aprn/certificates.html
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36.  

 
Shepard Broad College of 

Law 

 
 

Law 

 
 

Professional 

 
 

J.D. 

 
https://www.law.nova.edu/about/aba- 

disclosures.html 

 

https://www.law.nova.edu/about/aba-disclosures.html
https://www.law.nova.edu/about/aba-disclosures.html

